
 

 

19.3.19 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Wednesday 22nd May the Year 3 children will be having a 
visit from Professor McGinty who will be teaching the children 
all about the Victorians. Unfortunately, this means that our 
Class Assembly will have to be moved and will now take 
place on Thursday 23rd May. We look forward to seeing you 
there. 
 
Mrs Evans & Mrs Bloom 

 


